

LIONS VISION RESEARCH FOUNDATION EZ RALLY II "The Sequel"





November 20, 2021 9:30 a.m.

LOCATION: Wherever you're most comfortable



This year's Rally will highlight the progress made as we celebrate the 30th Anniversary of the Lions Low Vision Center.

As you may know, we usually accept Club donations at the annual Rally. New this year - every dollar raised up to \$30,000 will be matched by the Pike Creek-Green Hills Lions Club.

Again this year, we are requesting that you make a short (20 second) video announcing your Club's donation to LVRF. Email your video to Megan Leffner - mleffner@jhmi.edu. Each email should include who is speaking, which club they represent, from which district, and the details of the donation. Absolute deadline for submitting videos is 11/14/2021 to allow time to make a master donation video.

Make your donation payable to LVRF, with EZ Rally II on the memo line, and mail to Lion Paul Leatherman, LVRF Treasurer, LVRF, PO Box 1714, Baltimore, MD 21203.

Contact Lion Sue Parks, LVRF Donation Recognition Chair, for more information: 410-979-3901 or LVRF.rally@gmail.com.

RSVP: LVRF.rally@gmail.com - provide your name, club, district, and phone number **Zoom** info will be provided and limited to first 500 who RSVP.